
The Royal Opera House www.roh.org.uk is offering a free live programme of full length performances, of 
both ballet and opera. They should provide a lovely introduction to those who would not ordinarily 
watch this sort of production.  They begin at 7pm BST and are streamed on Facebook and YouTube.  We 
are always encouraging pupils to try new things, (even when they don’t  initially think it will be 
something they would enjoy) and now might be a time to watch as a family. 
 
 
 
The National Theatre at Home is streaming free full-length plays on YouTube every Thursday at 7pm [UK 
time],  www.nationalthreatre.org.uk  
 


